
October 2022

 Dates to Remember


October is

 domestic violence Awareness month


And

Breast Cancer Awareness Month


October 1 - 27 ~ Scarecrows on 
Main contest


Main Street Medford


October 15 ~ General Meeting

Medford Memorial Community 

Center

7:00 PM


October 17 ~ Book club

Erin’s house


6:00 pm


October 29 ~ Halloween parade

Main Street Medford


Street closes at 6:00 pm


October 31 ~ halloween


Presidents’ Message

October meeting


The program for our 
new member welcome 
meeting will be wine 
tasting.  We thank 
Taunton forge 
liquors who will be 
providing us with a 
nice selection of 
wines to taste.


Happy Fall Y'all!    It certainly seems like a switch was 

thrown on the first day of  Autumn.  Suddenly our 90 degree 

days went away and we are looking for our sweaters.  Our 

October meeting on October 13th is about recruiting new 

members.  Joyce and Susan have a fun wine tasting event 

planned.  Please invite your friends. Our Garden District 

Vice President, Marie Dimatties will be joining us!  Our first 

project of the year, the Scarecrow Contest is October 1st.  

This project really brightens up Main Street for the Autumn 

season.  Thank you to Kathy for chairing this special 

project.  Thank you all for signing up to work on our various 

projects throughout the upcoming year, we appreciate the 

enthusiasm you all had at our September meeting.


~ Shawn and Ellen



The Southern Book Club’s

Guide to Slaying Vampires 


By Grady Hendrix

‘Fried Green Tomatoes and 

Steel Magnolias meet Dracula 
in this Southern-flavored 

supernatural thriller set in 
the '90s about a women's book club that 

must protect its suburban community from a 
mysterious and handsome stranger who 

turns out to be a real monster.’


Monday, October 17 ~ 6:00 pm ~ Erin’s house


Book Club
Things to Consider

Scarecrow Contest 2022
Thank you to Samantha for volunteering to 
chair the spelling bee and to Samantha and 

Allie for volunteering to chair the 
scholarship committee.


Thanks to Susan and Joyce for volunteering 
to chair our fund-raising tea.


Thanks to Ellen for volunteering to chair 
the thanksgiving dinner for on duty police 

officers.

Thanks to Elaine and Barbara for 

volunteering to assess the work needed for 
our freedom park memorial bench park.


And especially

Thanks to all our returning chairs!


Thanks to those who volunteered to help with 
this year’s scarecrows on main contest:

Erin, Barbara, Annahita, Allie, Suzanne, 

Samantha , Julia, Julie, Ellen, Susan, Nancy.

While it didn’t work entirely to plan we still 

appreciate you!

Fund-raising news


We are once again running a 
fundraiser for the holiday season 
with see’s candies.  Our storefront 

can be viewed here.  If there is 
something on their wider site not in 

our storefront, please purchase a gift 
card from our store and use that to 

purchase.

Thanks to everyone who volunteered 
for this year’s scarecrows on main 

contest.  We currently have 25 
scarecrows registered and have raised 
$515 so far for our feeding families / 

grocery gift cards program to help 
offset grocery bills for local 

families in need.  This year’s winners 
will be announced on October 8


Family ~ TBA

Individual ~ TBA


School group ~ TBA

Scouts ~ TBA


Non-profit ~ TBA

Commercial ~ TBA


Miscellaneous ~ TBA


This year’s contest provided a steep 
learning curve for dealing with 

weather issues!


If you know anyone 
who would still 
like to register 

please have them 
email us.


Stay tuned for 
updates!

We are always so excited about the 
enthusiasm at the beginning of our club year 
and this year is no different!  We have a lot 
of projects coming up and we will need help 
with all of them.  Your continued support of 
our club allows us to make the community a 

better place to live ~ for now and for 
always.



NJSFWC news




The woman’s club of Medford is a proud 
member of the New Jersey state 

federation of women’s clubs and in turn 
of the general federation of women’s 

clubs.

Club women are ‘dedicated to 

community improvement by enhancing 
the lives of others through volunteer 

service’.

General federation of 
women’s clubs


October is domestic violence 
awareness month


WHAT CAN YOU DO TO HELP?


print palm cards with hotline numbers and 
leave at Doctors’ offices, movie theaters 

(place in Ladies Room), dentist offices and 
nail salons, to name a few places.


Adopt a family for the holidays. Ask a 
shelter for number of women and children 
in the shelter and provide gifts. Arrange 

for a Holiday luncheon.


Collect paperbacks for adults and 
children and/or buy used books from 

garage sales and libraries. Donate books 
for a shelter library, if they have no 

library, start one.


Donate prepaid phone cards and gift cards 
to a shelter.


GFWC is excited 
to enter a 

fundraising 
agreement with 
Starfish Project 
for the 2020–

2022 
Administration. 
Starfish Project 

is an organization that supports women 
escaping human trafficking and exploitation. 
The organization is currently working with 
more than 150 survivors to provide a fresh 

start in life by arranging safe housing, 
healthcare, education and training, and 
employing them to make jewelry and  to 

support its mission.

Support the Success 
for Survivors 

Scholarship Fund

Through this endorsed fundraiser, 25% of 
the proceeds from any Starfish Project 

products purchased through this dedicated 
link will go to GFWC’s Success for 

Survivors Scholarship! View Starfish 
Project’s necklaces, earrings, bracelets, 
rings, and garments. Order your next 

favorite piece of jewelry today and help a 
survivor of  human trafficking succeed!


